
OBSERVANCE OF VIGILANCE AWARENESS WEEK AT THE AIIMS. 
********* 

 

The Vigilance Awareness Week has been observed from 3rd to 7th November, 2009 at the 

AIIMS.   The week was inaugurated with the pledge taken by the Officers and staff of AIIMS.  

Dr. R.C. Deka, Director, AIIMS, administered the pledge on 3rd November, 2009.   
 

 
 

As part of the week, a Workshop on “Use of technology for Preventive Vigilance” & 

“Submitting of Annual Property Return” has been organized on 4.11.2009 and Shri Vineet 

Mathur, Director, Central Vigilance Commission (CVC) has delivered the lecture on the 

subject.  Shri Shailesh Kumar Yadav, Dy. Director (Admn.) & Chief Vigilance Officer, Shri 

Sandeep Lall, Senior Financial Advisor and other senior officers and staff of the Institute had 

participated in this workshop.   

 
 

Competition on Essay and Slogan Writing were also organized and prizes have been given 

to the winners of the competitions.  

************ 


